
 
KILLINGLY HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION  

Thursday, September 17, 2015 
7:30 p.m. 

Killingly Town Hall, Room 102 
  

Meeting Minutes                        

 
 

1. Call to Order:  
T. Barton called the Historic District Commission meeting to order at 7:37 pm.  
 

2. Roll Call of Membership: 
 Members Present:   Teresa Barton,  Rebecca Gadbois, Anne Millard, Louise Costello   
 Others Present:    Lynn LaBerge (Council Liaison), Melissa Bonin, Maggie Weaver, Municipal Historian 

Absent:  Mary Taaffe absent without notification 
 
3. Citizen Comments:  

N/A 
 

4. Approval of Minutes: 
September 17, 2015 – Motion to approve minutes made by A. Millard and seconded by R. Gadbois.  L. 
Costello abstained from voting. 
  

5. Correspondence:  
N/A 

6. Old Business: 
T. Barton passed out the brochure for the members to review and see what they thought.  T. Barton also 
mentioned that the handbook would be worked on at a future date.  J. Dumas will email M. Dunn at the State 
to inquire on the non-matching fund grant ($2800.00). 
 

7. New Business:  
R. Gadbois made a motion to talk about the possible change of meeting time from 7:30 pm to 7:00 pm 
effective for the October 2015 meeting, but was amended to January 2016, and was seconded by L. 
Costello.  Motion was made by R. Gadbois and seconded by L. Costello to enter into a discussion about the 
Certificate of Appropriateness for 63 Academy.  Motion was made by R. Gadbois and seconded by A. 
Millard to open up the meeting to allow L. LaBerge to speak.  Motion was made by R. Gadbois and 
seconded by A. Millard to set the Public Hearing for the October 15, 2015 meeting.  The public hearing will 
be at 7:00 pm with the regular HDC meeting to start at 7:30 pm.  L. Costello would like M. Bonin to provide 
the member’s with a copy of the survey for 63 Academy Street. 

 
8. Liaison Report:  

Town Council – L. LaBerge reported the activity of the latest Town Council Meeting. 
 

9. Adjournment: 
Motion to adjourn made by A. Millard and seconded by Rebecca Gadbois at approximately 8:50 p.m.  The 
motion passed unanimously. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
 

Joeylee Dumas 
(Minutes as recorded) 


